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To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: "In protest of the permit for the C&H Swine factory in the Buffalo Natl. River watershed !"
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 12:05:22 PM

In addition to all the ecological and the economical reasons for denying this permit, there
are the more important , HUMAN reasons, to DENY this action !!!

PLEASE DENY this permit, the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H Swine factory, in the Buffalo
Natl. River watershed, because of ALL the OUT of STATE families who helped fight for this
BEAUTIFUL river to become a NATIONAL river, so many years ago !!! DENY it because this
river is a place that generations of those same families STILL come and bring THIER families
and friends, to enjoy this piece of HEAVEN that GOD saw fit give your state !!!

yours in FERVENT PROTEST, Catherine {Shay} Branch & families
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